
  
Hello Watson Families, 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week is right around the corner, and this year we are excited to have an 
“Around the World” theme!  Each day the teachers and staff will have a new fun surprise 
coming their way!  We are sending home “Bon Voyage” notes for your student to write to their 
favorite teachers and staff members!  Please have these turned in by April 30th. 
 
Thank you, 

 
JRW PTO ☺ 

  


